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Harmony Day - Everyone Belongs! 

Monday 21 March 2022 
 

The Department of Home Affairs leads national celebrations for Harmony Week to recognise the diversity of 
Australian citizens. Every Australian migrant brings with them their own beliefs and cultures. The Australian 
Bureau of Statistics even highlights that 85% of Australians agree that multiculturalism has made Australia 
a strong and diverse nation. 
 
Queanbeyan East Public School proudly recognises the importance of celebrating Australian 
multiculturalism and the diversity of our local Queanbeyan community. During the week of 21-25 March, our 
school will have daily class activities embracing our school community’s multicultural heritage. 
 
To celebrate Harmony Day, on Monday 21 March 2022, your child can wear the colours of orange, pink or 
red or your child may choose to wear cultural dress (please note cultural dress must be reflective of their 
own cultural heritage). Below you will find ideas of cultural dress that can be worn by students. 
 
 

 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Eldridge and Miss Morris 
Classroom Teachers 
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